
 

Circular for the Parents of Nursery New Admission 2017 

The Scholar School is going to organize an Orientation Program for the parents of Nursery Class. 
Parents are requested to attend the program on Saturday, 1st April 2017 from 9:30am - 11:00 am, to 
interact with the class teachers of their wards.  
 
Text Books & stationery and Uniform for the new session (2017- 2018) will be available in the 
school premises as per the following schedule:   
 

Text Books & Stationary 

21st March 2017 Tuesday 9:00am – 12:00 Noon 

1st April 2017 Saturday 11:00 am- 2:00 Pm 

Uniform 

1st April 2017 Saturday 11:00 am – 2:00 Pm 

2nd April 2017 Sunday 11:00 am – 2:00 Pm 
 

 


